
Exciting news everyone!

On the weekend of August 11-12 our new playground will be going up!  Swingtime Distributors will be onsite for two full days, to train our volunteers and supervise the installation of the new playground. In order for the installation to be a success, we will require 12-15 strong adults, preferably with steel toed boots or sturdy footwear, to work from 8AM - 5PM on Saturday AND Sunday. As this will be a construction site, there will be no childminding provided. The PAC will happily provide snacks, drinks, lunch and laughter :)

If you would like to be a part of the install of our new playground, and are able to commit to two full days of work on August 11-12, please fill out the this form below:
  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0f45aaa62ba1fe3-playground

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Lauren at ellendalepac@gmail.com

Thank you! 



